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  Sound and Vision Simon Frith,Andrew
Goodwin,Lawrence Grossberg,1993 The first
significant collection of new and classic texts on
video, bringing together some of the leading
international cultural and music critics writing
today.Addressing one of the most controversial
forms of popular culture in the contemporary
world, Sound and Vision confronts easy
interpretations of music video - as promotional
vehicles, filmic images, postmodern culture - to
offer a new and bold understanding of its place in
pop music, television and the media industries. _
Sound and Vision is the first significant
collection of new and classic texts on video and
brings together some of the leading international
cultural and music critics writing today. The book
acknowledges the history of the commercial status
of pop music as a whole, as well as its complex
relations with other media, to offer a new and
refreshing interpretation which takes both terms -
music and video - seriously. Sound and Vision will
be an essential text for students of popular music
and popular culture. _ The editors: Lawrence
Grossberg is a Professor of Speech Communications
and Criticism and Interpretive Theory at the
University of Illinois. Simon Frith is a Professor
of English at Strathclyde University and co-
director of the John Logie Baird centre. Andrew
Goodwin is a lecturer in the Department of
Broadcast Communication Arts at San Francisco
State University. _ The contributors: Jody
Berland, Mark Fenster, Simon Firth, Andrew
Goodwin, Lawrence Grossberg, Lisa Lewis, Kobena
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Mercer, Leslie Savan, Will Straw, Robert Walser e
Savan, Will Straw, Robert Walser _ Readership:
Communication, media and cultural studies
  Popular Music On Screen John Mundy,1999-08-21
Popular Music on Screen examines the relationship
between popular music and the screen, from the
origins of the Hollywood musical to contemporary
developments in music television and video.
Through detailed examination of films, television
programs and popular music, together with analysis
of the economic, technological and cultural
determinants of their production and consumption,
the book argues that popular music has been
increasingly influenced by its visual economy.
Though engaging with the debates that surround
postmodernism, the book suggests that what most
characterizes the relationship between popular
music and the screen is a strong sense of
continuity, expressed through institutional
structures, representational strategies and the
ideology of entertainment.
  Music and Video Streaming Carla
Mooney,2015-12-15 This succinct title breaks down
the complex mechanisms behind audio and video
streaming and explains them in terms a middle-
school-aged audience can understand. This volume
introduces the concept of streaming and then
explains how it works and what its uses are. Along
the way, important digital terminology and
concepts are introduced, such as bandwidth,
codecs, plugins, and protocol. A discussion of
Internet safety and how to produce and share
streaming content wraps up this enlightening text.
  Electronic Visual Music Dave Payling,2023-09-20
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Electronic Visual Music is a comprehensive guide
to the composition and performance of visual
music, and an essential text for those wanting to
explore the history, current practice, performance
strategies, compositional methodologies and
practical techniques for conceiving and creating
electronic visual music. Beginning with historical
perspectives to inspire the reader to work
creatively and develop their own individual style,
visual music theory is then discussed in an
accessible form, providing a series of strategies
for implementing ideas. Including interviews with
current practitioners, Electronic Visual Music
provides insight into contemporary working methods
and gives a snapshot of the state of the art in
this ever-evolving creative discipline. This book
is a valuable resource for artists and
practitioners, as well as students, educators and
researchers working in disciplines such as music
composition, music production, video arts,
animation and related media arts, who are
interested in informing their own work and
learning new strategies and techniques for
exploration and creative expression of electronic
visual music.
  The Teaching of Instrumental Music Richard
Colwell,Michael Hewitt,Mark Fonder,2017-10-12 The
Teaching of Instrumental Music, Fifth Edition
introduces music education majors to basic
instrumental pedagogy for the instruments and
ensembles commonly found in the elementary and
secondary curricula. It focuses on the core
competencies required for teacher certification in
instrumental music, with the pervasive philosophy
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to assist teachers as they develop an instrumental
music program based on understanding and
respecting all types of music. Parts I and II
focus on essential issues for a successful
instrumental program, presenting first the history
and foundations, followed by effective strategies
in administrative tasks and classroom teaching.
Parts III, IV, and V are devoted to the skills and
techniques of woodwind, brass and percussion, and
string instruments. In all, The Teaching of
Instrumental Music is the complete reference for
the beginning instrumental teacher, commonly
retained in a student’s professional library for
its unique and comprehensive coverage. NEW TO THIS
EDITION: Revision and updating of curriculum
developments, such as coordinating State
Department of Education student learning
objectives with the recent Every Student Succeeds
Act (ESSA) New discussion of the NAfME National
Standards as they relate to the teaching of
instrumental music Revamping of rehearsing
instrumental ensembles chapters, including new or
expanded sections on programming, choosing quality
music, and applying successful rehearsal
techniques Updates on references, plus new
discussion questions, and websites and internet
links A chapter devoted to classroom guitar
Updates on the use of technology for teaching and
learning music More on healthy performance
practice, marching band, and jazz band Online
materials located in the eResources section on the
Routledge website.
  Music/Video Gina Arnold,Daniel Cookney,Kirsty
Fairclough,Michael N. Goddard,2017-08-10 This book
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is a lively, comprehensive and timely reader on
the music video, capitalising on cross-
disciplinary research expertise, which represents
a substantial academic engagement with the music
video, a mediated form and practice that still
remains relatively under-explored in a 21st
century context. The music video has remained
suspended between two distinct poles. On the one
hand, the music video as the visual sheen of late
capitalism, at the intersection of celebrity
studies and postmodernism. On the other hand, the
music video as art, looking to a prehistory of
avant-garde film-making while perpetually pushing
forward the digital frontier with a taste for
anarchy, controversy, and the integration of
special effects into a form designed to be
disseminated across digital platforms. In this
way, the music video virally re-engenders debates
about high art and low culture. This collection
presents a comprehensive account of the music
video from a contemporary 21st century
perspective. This entails revisiting key moments
in the canonical history of the music video,
exploring its articulations of sexuality and
gender, examining its functioning as a form of
artistic expression between music, film and video
art, and following the music video's dissemination
into the digital domain, considering how digital
media and social media have come to re-invent the
forms and functions of the music video, well
beyond the limits of “music television”.
  YouTube in Music Education Thomas E.
Rudolph,James Frankel,2009 YouTube in Music
Education teaches instructors how to tap into the
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excitement of internet multimedia with students by
creating, posting, and promoting videos on the
world's most popular media service. Written by
proven experts in the field of music education and
technology, with a combined 60 years of classroom
and instrumental experience, this book explains
how to record and edit videos, add effects, and
upload content. You'll learn everything from basic
video production tools to advanced applications
you can use in classroom and rehearsal settings. -
-Résumé de l'éditeur.
  More Than Illustrated Music Kathrin
Dreckmann,Elfi Vomberg,2023-02-23 The genre of the
video clip has been established for more than
thirty years, mainly served by the sub genres of
video art and music video. This book explores
processes of hybridization between music video,
film, and video art by presenting current
theoretical discourses and engaging them through
interviews with well-known artists and directors,
bringing to the surface the crucial questions of
art practice. The collection discusses topics
including postcolonialism, posthumanism, gender,
race and class and addresses questions regarding
the hybrid media structure of video, the diffusion
between content and form, art and commerce as well
as pop culture and counterculture. Through the
diversity of the areas and interviews included,
the book builds on and moves beyond earlier
aesthetics-driven perspectives on music video.
  Music Is Rapid Transportation Lawrence
Joseph,Dan Lander,Bill Smith,2010 A truly
alternative look at music lists, not one that
merely includes the obvious but shows the
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connections of popular music to the avant garde,
the obscure, the experimental, the quirky, and the
adventurous, this edition leads the curious reader
towards new musical experiences hitherto unknown
to them.
  Artist Management for the Music Business Paul
Allen,2022-03-20 Anyone managing an artist’s
career needs to be well versed and have a savvy
understanding of the moving parts of the music
business. Learn how and why those moving parts
move, as well as how to manage and navigate a
music-based career. Artist Management for the
Music Business gives a comprehensive view of how
to generate income through music and how to
strategically plan for future growth. The book is
full of valuable practical insights. It includes
interviews and case studies with examples of real-
world management issues and outcomes. Updates to
this new edition include a new chapter for
independent, self-managing artists, expanded and
updated sections on networking, social media, and
streaming, and a basic introduction to data
analytics for the music business. This book gives
access to resources about artist management and
the music business at its companion website,
www.artistmanagementonline.com.
  Innovation in Music II R Hepworth-Sawyer,J
Hodgson,R Toulson,J L Paterson,2017-01-16 The
music industry is a rapidly evolving field, with
new creative approaches and technological advances
combining to catalyse and inspire innovations.
Innovation in Music 2015 (InMusic'15) was an
international conference organised by KES
International and hosted by Anglia Ruskin
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University over the 7th to 9th June 2015 in
Cambridge, UK. Innovation in Music broadly
represents all aspects of innovation in the field
of music, particularly encompassing music
performance, audio technology, music production
and the commercial music industries. The
conference acted as a forum for industry experts
and professionals to mix with researchers and
academics to report on the latest advances and
exchange ideas. Award-winning industry experts
including David Wrench, Tim Exile, Peter Jenner,
Mandy Parnell, Gary Bromham, Bryan Martin and
Simon Gogerly contributed to the conference
keynote presentations. This volume includes
articles developed from presentations delivered
  K-pop - The International Rise of the Korean
Music Industry JungBong Choi,Roald
Maliangkay,2014-09-15 K-pop, described by Time
Magazine in 2012 as South Korea’s greatest export,
has rapidly achieved a large worldwide audience of
devoted fans largely through distribution over the
Internet. This book examines the phenomenon, and
discusses the reasons for its success. It
considers the national and transnational
conditions that have played a role in K-pop’s
ascendancy, and explores how they relate to post-
colonial modernisation, post-Cold War politics in
East Asia, connections with the Korean diaspora,
and the state-initiated campaign to accumulate
soft power. As it is particularly concerned with
fandom and cultural agency, it analyses fan
practices, discourses, and underlying psychologies
within their local habitus as well as in expanding
topographies of online networks. Overall, the book
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addresses the question of how far Asian culture
can be global in a truly meaningful way, and how
popular culture from a marginal nation has become
a global phenomenon.
  Popular Music in a Digital Music Economy Tim J.
Anderson,2013-12-17 In the late 1990s, the MP3
became the de facto standard for digital audio
files and the networked computer began to claim a
significant place in the lives of more and more
listeners. The dovetailing of these two
circumstances is the basis of a new mode of
musical production and distribution where new
practices emerge. This book is not a definitive
statement about what the new music industry is.
Rather, it is devoted to what this new industry is
becoming by examining these practices as
experiments, dedicated to negotiating what is
replacing an object based industry oriented around
the production and exchange of physical
recordings. In this new economy, constant
attention is paid to the production and licensing
of intellectual property and the rise of the
social musician who has been encouraged to become
more entrepreneurial. Finally, every element of
the industry now must consider a new type of
audience, the end user, and their productive and
distributive capacities around which services and
musicians must orient their practices and
investments.
  Korean Pop Music ,2021-11-15 Korean popular
music has in the last decade become a significant
model for youth culture throughout Asia. Yet,
although the Korean music industry is both vibrant
and massive, this is the first book-length work
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devoted to the subject to appear in English.
  The Power of Music Susan Hallam,Evangelos
Himonides,2022-07-11 Building on her earlier work,
'The Power of Music: A Research Synthesis of the
Impact of Actively Making Music on the
Intellectual, Social and Personal Development of
Children and Young People', this volume by Susan
Hallam and Evangelos Himonides is an important new
resource in the field of music education,
practice, and psychology. A well-signposted text
with helpful subheadings, 'The Power of Music: An
Exploration of the Evidence' gathers and
synthesises research in neuroscience, psychology,
and education to develop our understanding of the
effects of listening to and actively making music.
Its chapters address music’s relationship with
literacy and numeracy, transferable skills, its
impact on social cohesion and personal wellbeing,
as well as the roles that music plays in our
everyday lives. Considering evidence from large
population samples to individual case studies and
across age groups, the authors also pose important
methodological questions to the research
community. 'The Power of Music' defends
qualitative research against a requirement for
randomised control trials that can obscure the
diverse and often fraught contexts in which people
of all ages and backgrounds are exposed to, and
engage with, music. This magnificent and
comprehensive volume allows the evidence about the
power of music to speak for itself, thus providing
an essential directory for those researching music
education and its social, personal, and cognitive
impact across human ages and experiences.
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  Sound and Music in Film and Visual Media Graeme
Harper,Ruth Doughty,Jochen Eisentraut,2014-10-27
Sound and Music in Film and Visual Media: A
Critical Overview is a comprehensive work defining
and encapsulating concepts, issues and
applications in and around the use of sound in
film and the cinema, media/broadcast and new
media. Over thirty definitive full-length essays,
which are linked by highlighted text and reference
material, bring together original research by many
of the world's top scholars in this emerging
field. Complete with an extensive bibliography,
Sound and Music in Film and Visual Media provides
the most comprehensive and wide-ranging
consideration of this subject yet produced.
  The Future of the Music Business Steve
Gordon,2011-08-01 (Music Pro Guide Books & DVDs).
New technologies are revolutionizing the music
business. While these changes may be smashing
traditional business models and creating havoc
among the major record companies, they are also
providing new opportunities for unsigned artists,
independent labels, and music business
entrepreneurs. The Future of the Music Business
provides a legal and business road map for success
in today's music business by setting forth a
comprehensive summary of the rules pertaining to
the traditional music business, including music
licensing, as well as the laws governing online
distribution of music and video. The book also
provides practical tips for: Selling music online;
Using blogs and social networks; Developing an
online record company; Creating an Internet radio
station; Opening an online music store; Raising
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money for recording projects online; Creating a
hit song in the Digital Age; Taking advantage of
wireless technologies, and much more. This revised
third edition is the most up-to-date and thorough
examination of current trends, and offers special
sections on: What to do if someone steals your
song; Protecting the name of your band or label ;
How to find and get a music lawyer to shop your
music; How to land a deal with an indie, or a
major label. The video includes a comprehensive
lecture, How to Succeed in Today's Music Business,
delivered by the author at the Tisch School of the
Arts at NYU.
  Creativities, Technologies, and Media in Music
Learning and Teaching Gary E. McPherson,Graham F.
Welch,2018-05-03 Creativities, Media, and
Technology in Music Learning and Teaching is one
of five paperback books derived from the
foundational two-volume Oxford Handbook of Music
Education. Designed for music teachers, students,
and scholars of music education, as well as
educational administrators and policy makers, this
fifth book in the set comprises three
complementary sections: musical creativity as
practice; music teaching and learning through
technology; and the interplay of media, music, and
education. The first section reviews notions of
musical creativity, examining practice-based
perspectives to support and develop understanding
of the diverse types of creativity found within
music education practice across the globe. In the
second section, authors explore the essential role
of technology in musical discourse and in various
forms of musical learning, even as technology
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continually evolves and the needs and
possibilities continue to rapidly change. The
third section provokes readers to assess their own
thinking about the transformative changes
occurring within the discipline as a result of
advances in media, and the increasing infiltration
of media into all aspects of life, the classroom,
and music making. Contributors Andrew R. Brown,
Pamela Burnard, Bernadette Colley, Ian Cross,
Rokus de Groot, Steven C. Dillon, Randi Margrethe
Eidsaa, David G. Hebert, Evangelos Himonides,
Neryl Jeanneret, Ailbhe Kenny, Andrew King, Eleni
Lapidaki, Felicity Laurence, Samuel Leong, Bo Wah
Leung, Alagi Mbye, Gary E. McPherson, Ross Purves,
Tal-Chen Rabinowitch, S. Alex Ruthmann, Eva
Sæther, Jonathan Savage, Reza Shayesteh, Petros
Stagkos, Matthew D. Thibeault, Evan S. Tobias,
Carole Waugh, Graham F. Welch
  Oxford Handbook of Music Psychology Susan
Hallam,Ian Cross,Michael Thaut,2011-05-26 The
field of Music Psychology has grown dramatically
in the past 20 years, to emerge from being just a
minor topic to one of mainstream interest within
the brain sciences. However, until now, there has
been no comprehensive reference text in the field.
The Oxford Handbook of Music Psychology is a
landmark text providing, for the first time ever,
a comprehensive overview of the latest
developments in this fast-growing area of
research. With contributions from over fifty
experts in the field, the range and depth of
coverage is unequalled. All the chapters combine a
solid review of the relevant literature with well-
reasoned arguments and robust discussions of the
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major findings, as well as original insights and
suggestions for future work. Written by leading
experts, the 52 chapters are divided into 11
sections covering both experimental and
theoretical perspectives, each edited by an
internationally recognised authority Ten sections
each present chapters that focus on specific areas
of music psychology: - the origins and functions
of music - music perception - responses to music -
music and the brain - musical development -
learning musical skills - musical performance -
composition and improvisation - the role of music
in our everyday lives - music therapy and
conceptual frameworks In each section, expert
authors critically review the literature,
highlight current issues, and explore
possibilities for the future. The final section
examines how in recent years the study of music
psychology has broadened to include a range of
other scientific disciplines. It considers the way
that the research has developed in relation to
technological advances, fostering links across the
field and providing an overview of the areas where
the field needs further development in the future.
The Oxford Handbook of Music Psychology will be
the essential reference text for students and
researchers across psychology and neuroscience.
  The Oxford Handbook of Mobile Music Studies,
Volume 1 Sumanth Gopinath,Jason Stanyek,2014-03
The two volumes of The Oxford Handbook of Mobile
Music Studies consolidate an area of scholarly
inquiry that addresses how mechanical, electrical,
and digital technologies and their corresponding
economies of scale have rendered music and sound
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increasingly mobile-portable, fungible, and
ubiquitous. At once a marketing term, a common
mode of everyday-life performance, and an
instigator of experimental aesthetics, mobile
music opens up a space for studying the momentous
transformations in the production, distribution,
consumption, and experience of music and sound
that took place between the late nineteenth and
the early twenty-first centuries. Taken together,
the two volumes cover a large swath of the world-
the US, the UK, Japan, Brazil, Germany, Turkey,
Mexico, France, China, Jamaica, Iraq, the
Philippines, India, Sweden-and a similarly broad
array of the musical and nonmusical sounds
suffusing the soundscapes of mobility. Volume 1
provides an introduction to the study of mobile
music through the examination of its devices,
markets, and theories. Conceptualizing a long
history of mobile music extending from the late
nineteenth century to the present, the volume
focuses on the conjunction of human mobility and
forms of sound production and reproduction. The
volume's chapters investigate the MP3, copyright
law and digital downloading, music and cloud
computing, the iPod, the transistor radio, the
automated call center, sound and text messaging,
the mobile phone, the militarization of iPod
usage, the cochlear implant, the portable sound
recorder, listening practices of schoolchildren
and teenagers, the ringtone, mobile music in the
urban soundscape, the boombox, mobile music
marketing in Mexico and Brazil, music piracy in
India, and online radio in Japan and the US.
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Embark on a breathtaking journey through nature
and adventure with Explore with is mesmerizing
ebook, Witness the Wonders in Musicandvideo . This
immersive experience, available for download in a
PDF format ( Download in PDF: *), transports you
to the heart of natural marvels and thrilling
escapades. Download now and let the adventure
begin!
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